












April 30, 2024 

To The Knights Of Columbus Council 12021: 

I have had the pleasure of teaching theology to for the past two years. During that 

time, I have watched dedicate himself to his studies and grow in his Catholic faith.  

 responsibility and industriousness have helped him maintain an A in my class every 

quarter this year. His attitude in my classroom consistently indicates to me that he sincerely cares 

about what he is learning in my class. has also assisted our school priests in the Holy 

Sacrifice of the Mass as an altar server since he was in fifth grade. My observation of  at 

school and my conversation with him about his faith life at home lead me to conclude that  

has a fairly steady faith life. I believe he attends Mass every Sunday. We offer Confession at 

school every two weeks, and  nearly always takes advantage of that opportunity. He is also 

very reverent during Mass and during other times of prayer at school. Earlier this month, after 

much preparation and prayer,  was confirmed in his Catholic Faith. 

 is loyal, respectful, and humble, and he would absolutely represent the Knights of 

Columbus scholarship well. 

Yours In Christ, 

Mallory McKee 

Saint Paul Catholic Classical School 

Middle School Theology Teacher, Library Manager 

m.mckee@spsdfw.org 

 




